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names to our roll, yet we are pleased to note an addition in 
this connection. Our statistics are as follows :—

Scholars on the roll.....................................  177
Average attendance..................................... 145
Teachers on the roll..................................... 25
Average attendance..................................... 22

These figures would have appeared more favorable had 
not the resumption of the Bible Class under the care of the 
Rev. Principal MacVicar taken away about twenty-five of 
our more advanced scholars.

The average attendance at Principal Mac Vicar's Bible 
Class is 9!.

With respect to our staff of Teachers the numbers are 
the same as last year.

Scheme of Lessons.—The use of the “ international 
Scheme of Lessons " was continued during the year.

Meetings.— The only change we have to report in this 
connection is the discontinuance of the meeting for prayer 
at the close of the Sabbath exercises. It was with much 
regret that we took this step, which was done in order to 
relieve the Teachers in time to attend the Bible class, the 
hour of opening being the same as that at which our meeting 
was held. The ordinary Sabbath exercises continued to be­
held at three o’clock, while business meetings were held at 
such times as were considered necessary.

Missions.—We regret that the result of our year's work 
in Missions has not been so satisfactory as we could have 
wished, yet taking into account the loss of our senior scholars, 
already referred to, the deficiency compared with last year is
but small. The following is the result :

Sabbath and Box Collections................. $165 95
Collections by Missionary Society......... S4 53

Total.................................................  $250 48


